
  

July 2022 
 
 
Dear Y13 students 
 
Congratulations on completing your A Level examinations! I appreciate how challenging the past two years have 
been and am so proud of your commitment and determination to succeed. I do hope all the studying and hard 
work reaps the rewards you truly deserve. 
 
As you will already know, your A Level results are released nationally on Thursday 18th August 2022.  You will be 
able to collect them, in person, from the sixth form common room between 8:30am-11:30am. Results will also 
be emailed to your school account by 9:00am. If you have made a UCAS application, you will be able to access 
this from 8:15am online. This will inform you whether you have been successful in securing your firm or 
insurance offer. The Sixth Form team will be here to help and support you. 
 
The UCAS clearing system opens at 3pm for students who are not holding offers.  
 
Access to Unifrog is still available for you, where you can view upcoming and past webinars related to university 
applications and apprenticeships, including how to prepare for results day. In addition, your UCAS Hub is a 
fantastic source of information for exploring your options and next steps. 
 
If you have any specific queries regarding results collection, please contact Mrs. Penfold 
hpenfold@newent.gloucs.sch.uk. For any queries regarding email access, please contact Mr. Blackwood 
cblackwood@newent.gloucs.sch.uk 
 
We are looking forward to celebrating your successes with you on Thursday August 18th.   
 
Enjoy your summer! 
 
With very best wishes, 

 
Ms. Lissa Rogers. CPsychol 
Director of Sixth Form 
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